
As a person who lives in a rural area, I would have to drive at least a hundred miles round trip in 
order to find a gun dealer.  I cannot see how this will do anything to stop sales of weapons to 
people who should not own them.   It will just make it harder for the law-abiding people to 
follow the law. 
Ken Alexander 
Unity, OR  
 


